
Good evening, 
 
I’m forwarding this message that I sent to my councillor Corrine Rahman. 
 
 
 
To start, I am very happy that London will be installing hubs for the unhoused in our city - it's a great and 
necessary innovation! 
I'm not entirely in agreement, however, with the placement of one in the motel behind the Black Pearl pub 
for a few reasons. 

1. I don't believe this is an area that has a population of unhoused folks large enough to warrant a hub in 
this location of the city.  
2. The majority of current supports providing food, mental health assistance, safe injection sites, etc tend 
to be closer to the core of the city and further South - there aren't any in this area of the city. 
3. I am concerned about potential impact to adjacent businesses. I would like to know that their feedback 
will weigh heavily in the final placement decision. 
 
Thanks so much, 
Sharla Thompson 
Whitehills, North London. 
 


